
 
 

Update for Chippenham Area Board 
 

Update from 
 

 
Kington Langley Parish Council 

Date of Area Board Meeting 
 

10th May 2010 

 

 

Headlines 
 

• Secured a Public Works Loan to complete the Millennium Footpath that runs through 

the village.  The original footpath was installed during 2003 paid for by a previous 

Public Works Loan but was in need of the surface dressing/coating to be completed.  

The footpath is a very important asset to the parish council giving safe passage for 

pedestrians from the Plough Lane Traffic Lights to the centre of the village (the 

school/village hall).  Work commenced on the 19
th
 April 2010. 

• The Church Bend footpath has now been completed and an official opening is to take 

place on the 7
th
 May commencing at 11.30am.  This footpath gives safe passage to all 

from the village hall to the school and playing fields.   

• One drainage issue has now been resolved but there are other areas that are in need of 

attention.  

 
Projects  
 

• Work has been carried out on the village pond.  This has been cleared of all the growth 

and is looking very good. 

• The parish council is looking into the possibility of registering all pockets of land that it 

maintains.  This is proving to be quite a lengthy project. 

• New and replaced Neighbourhood Watch signs have now been purchased and sited. 

 
Future Events/Dates for the diary 
 

• Kington Langley Scarecrow Weekend is to take place on the 12
th
 and 13

th
 June.  A 

Pimms tent is to be part of the attractions this year.  

• The next two parish council meeting dates is the 4
th
 May and 14

th
 June 
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